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On behalf of the Government of the United States of America, we extend our
best wishes to the Sammarinese people on the occasion of the Feast of San
Marino. The United States values its partnership with San Marino and will
continue to work with the Sammarinese people in promoting democracy, human
rights, and economic prosperity around the world.
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